
 

 
For more Information, contact:  

Alice Ni  
Director of Sales & Marketing  

+86-755-86147779  
sales_online@autel.com  

 
Official Declaration 
 
Shenzhen, China (2016-10) – AUTEL acknowledged that some of our distributors has 
taken anti-competitive practices recently, and lead some customers to 
misunderstandings. Here we’d like to declare that: 
 
1. www.autel.com, www.auteltech.com, and www.autel.eu are the only official 

websites that represent Autel’s position, any other websites with similar 
domains does not represent Autel’s position. 

 
2. Contact info of our offices are all listed at the contact us page here: 

http://www.autel.com/autelcms/CorporateInformation/461.jhtml. We don’t have 
any other offices beyond these. 

 

3. We own the rights of interpretation of our products.  

 

Please feel free to contact us for any concerns of product authenticity and technical 
supports.  
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